
 

 

Excellence in Nursing Scholarship Awarded 

On Friday, November 4, 2016, the Bethany Life Foundation awarded an Excellence in Nursing 

scholarship to Paul Mwaniki  of Boone, Iowa.  Paul has been an employee of Bethany Life for 

six years, working as a CNA and CMA, and is currently studying for his nursing degree.   

Married, with a young son and daughter, Paul  remarked “I really like what I do and like the 

residents that I meet.  I enjoy hearing their stories and learning about their lives.” 

Paul’s  scholarship was awarded by Scott Saienga, who currently serves on the Bethany Life 

Foundation Board of Directors.  A regular supporter of the Excellence in Nursing Fund, Scott is 

committed to supporting Bethany Life, particularly in the area of employees who are 

dedicating themselves to furthering their education, allowing them to continue to serve our 

residents in more advanced capacities.  Scott & his wife Vicki invite people in the Story City 

and Ames area to join them in their efforts to make nursing and similar degrees and 

certifications more affordable for Bethany Life employees by giving to the Excellence in 

Nursing Fund. 

To make a donation or to learn more about ways you can help the Bethany Life Foundation, 

call or email Lynne Melssen, Donor Relations Coordinator at 515-733-3040 or 

lynne@bethanylife.org or by visiting our website, www.bethanylife.org and clicking on the 

“Get Involved” tab, and then the clicking on the Bethany Life Foundation page. 

 

Pictured in the photo are Paul Mwaniki and Scott Saienga. 
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